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Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic
to the 
Organization of American States
OEA 90

The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States has the honor of addressing the Secretariat of the Committee on Hemispheric Security to report, as announced at the Committee meeting of January 31, 2008, that the regional workshop on United Nations Security Council resolution 1540 (2004) will take place in Buenos Aires on May 13 and 14, 2008.

The Mission would be grateful if the Secretariat would kindly send copies of this information to the other permanent missions.

The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the Committee on Hemispheric Security the assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., March 12, 2008
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The Secretariat of the Committee on Hemispheric Security
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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